HORSEBACK RIDERS, ATTENTION I

Sometime ago, it was requested that horses not be ridden in the Village. Heavy construction equipment scares the animals to a degree to make it difficult for the best of riders to handle them. The Patrol Division has been instructed to stop the violators without exception, so kindly preserve the safety of yourself and the residents of the town by keeping riding horses outside of the town limits.

ATTENTION, LADIES

Come out to the Richland USO meeting the first Wednesday of each month for an enjoyable evening. The next meeting is April 5th at 8:15 P.M. and will be held in the basement of the Grange Hall. Meet your neighbors and help our boys in the Service.

Any members who wish to bring their dues up to date may pay them to the Treasurer, Mrs. Robert Bishop, 355-R "D" Street.

Don't forget the birthday party is next Saturday, March 25th, and your cakes may be left at the following places:

"A" Street	Mrs. Morson	142-R	"E" Street	Mrs. Maple	366-R
"B" Street	Mrs. Harris	159-R	"F" Street	Mrs. Hopkins	242-R
"C" Street	Mrs. Ree	174-L	"G" Street	Mrs. Brenum	247-R
"D" Street	Mrs. Wilbur	173-L			

Or at the home of the Chairman, Mrs. Kenneth M. Smith, 113-L "B" Street.

EMERGENCY PHONES

To give Village residents more of an opportunity to locate their nearest telephone, the Emergency phones which are intented for the use of the Fire Department and Patrol only, will be kept available for another thirty (30) days.

We wish to call your attention to the fact that innumerable phones have been installed throughout the Village. While there is a shortage of phones, they have been strategically placed to give the best possible coverage. If you, personally, do not have a phone, we suggest that you contact your next door neighbors and determine the phones most available to you. These, in most cases, will be much closer than the Emergency phones and will be more convenient.

Emergency phones are located at the following locations:

Near N & G Streets, N & A Streets, K & A Streets, and two located at Grange Hall and First Aid near K & E Streets.

CALLING ALL ACTORS AND ACTRESSES

The Richland Village Players will hold tryeuts for a minstrel show and a three act play on Sunday, March 26th at 2:00 P.M. in the Richland High School studyhall. Anyone living in Richland is eligible and will be welcome. Membership in the Richland Village Players is open to all Richland residents. If you like to work in any phase of play production; to sing; to play a musical instrument or to dance, and would enjoy helping in a minstrel show or three act play, come to the Richland High School, Sunday, March 26th.